
May 31, 2024

Dear Woodview Families,

I wanted to express my sincere thanks for the opportunity to work with your children.
It has been a fun filled week with many celebrations and well wishes. I especially enjoyed the
messages each student wrote about what I should do when I retire. I am proud to have served
as principal here at Woodview for the last 13 years. I recognize how lucky I have been to have
a wonderful community, supportive families, amazingly talented teachers and outstanding
students. As I move forward I will always look back with fond memories and gratitude. I wish
you all the best. Please make sure to say “hi” when you see me in town.

Cathy Santelle
Principal,
Woodview School
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